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Extended Product System Rebate Program 
 
The Office of Manufacturing and Energy Supply 

Chains (MESC) is providing rebates to qualified 

entities that purchased & installed or newly 

incorporated an extended product system. 

Extended Product Systems (EPS) are industrial 

systems that are combinations of electric motors, 

electronic control, and driven load (e.g., pumps, 

fans, and compressors). 

 

Incentivizing the Clean Energy Transition 
The rebate program aims to help reduce the cost 
of making energy efficient upgrades. The types of 
businesses that are most likely to benefit are ones 
with large motor and pump driven loads, 
especially ones that have no load control 
technology and equipment. These entities could 
include manufacturing facilities that use air 
compressors, fans, and pumps for industrial 
processes or commercial and multifamily 
buildings with large HVAC-related motors. 
 

Who is Eligible? 
There are two distinct classes of eligible entities 
for the EPS program. The first includes entities that 
purchased a qualifying EPS and completed its 
installation between October 1, 2021, and 
September 30, 2023. The second includes owners 

of equipment that was redesigned to newly 
incorporate an EPS if that upgrade was completed 
between January 1, 2021, and December 31, 
2022. For both classes, the EPS must be installed 
within the United States or its territories and meet 
the technical and efficiency specifications. 
Potential applicants are strongly encouraged to 
review the program’s full guidelines to determine 
their eligibility. 
 

How it Works 
The total value of a rebate depends on the power 
rating of the EPS. The rebate is calculated by 
adding together the nameplate rated horsepower 
of the motor and the nameplate rated horsepower 
of the electronic control, then multiplying that sum 
by $25. For example, if the motor has a nameplate 
rating of 7 horsepower and the electronic control 
has a nameplate rating of 10 horsepower, the 
rebate would be $25 × (10 + 7) = $425. The total 
amount any single entity can receive across all 
rebates is capped, by statute, at $25,000 per 
calendar year. MESC will solicit applications until 
funds are expended. Applicants should assume 
that rebates will be considered taxable income, 
and they will receive a 1099 Form. 

 

 

 

Connect with MESC 

Scan our QR code to visit MESC’s Rebate Portal for more information. 

Our team can be contacted at DOERebates@icf.com if you have any 

questions. 

DOE’s Office of Manufacturing and Energy Supply Chains website: 

https://www.energy.gov/mesc/office-manufacturing-and-energy-

supply-chains 
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